
NETTLINX 

Date: 10-07-2020 

To 

Sneha Raman, 
Online Surveillance, 

BSE Limited, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001, India 
T: 022 2272 8579, F: 022 2272 3030. 

Sub: Reply to BSE Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-2021 / 2325- Clarification on Price 

Movement 

Ref: Security code: 511658 ISIN : INE027D01019 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

with reference to the above, we hereby confirm that the company has been making prompt 

disclosures of all events or information that have a bearing on the operation / performance of the 

Company which include all price sensitive information, etc. within the stipulated timelines as 

tequired under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015. 

To the Company's knowledge, the performance and operations of the Company is in line with past 

performance and currently there is no such information or event which is significant and price 

sensitive, which the Company may need to disseminate to investors for their information. 

Therefore, whatever the price movement of the Company shares in the exchange is purely due to 

market conditions and absolutely market driven, and the Management of the Company is in no 

way connected with any such price movement. 

This is for your information and record. 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Nettlinx Limited 

/ fp * 

G pian Sai RanfGandikota 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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